
Santa Clara Clinic Pharmacy Change 
 

Beginning September 2, 2024, Santa Clara Pharmacy will no longer be 
dispensing medications.  This is due to shortage in pharmacy staff. 

• Medication refills will need to be called in to the Santa Fe Indian 
Health Center and picked up there, as well. 

• Or patients may have the option to get prescriptions transferred to 
pharmacies outside of IHS. 

Currently, there is no estimate on how long this change will be in effect.  


